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Hainford Newsletter 
 
Children in Need 
Last Friday was the first time that this year’s Pupil Fundraising Committee have organised an event. Given their 
relative inexperience, it was amazing to witness just how confident the children were at running the fundraising 
activities. The raffle alone raised over £100, and in total Hainford school raised £219.80. 
Thank you to everyone for your contributions.  

 
Nativity Costumes 
A rail is now available for costumes to be hung-up in the office. Please can you ensure that all costumes are 
clearly labelled.  
In order to avoid confusion, please can these costumes be handed-in to the office so that they can be ticked-off 
our list. Thank you for your co-operation. If you are having any difficulties with your child’s costume please 
contact the office.  
 
PTA Book Fair 
Starting on Friday 29th November, our PTA will be running a book fair which is perfect time for a Christmas 
present! Books will be displayed in our library area for a week. If you or your child wishes to purchase a book, 
then please complete form, being sent home on Monday and send to school office with correct payment, or feel 
free to come and browse at the end of day when you pick children up. A PTA member will be around for any 
queries or see Fiona in school office. 
 
Christmas jumper day 
On Friday 13th December we will be having a Christmas Jumper Day in order to raise money for Save the 
Children. More detailed information will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
Winter clothing 
Now that the winter weather is upon us, please can you ensure that your child brings a coat to school with them 
every day. 
 
Library Books: 
Our library is a fantastic resource allowing children to borrow a book once a week. Thank you to all of the 
children who regularly return their books. Please can you make sure that library books are returned promptly so 
that other children have access to them. 
 
Special Assembly 
Next Tuesday (26th), linked to Class 1’s current theme about the emergency services, we have arranged a visit 
from our local community police service. As well as working with Class 1, they will also be leading a special 
assembly about being safe on-line and in the village. 

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope,Compassion & Responsibilty 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich   
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Telephone: 01603 898359 
Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Web: harnserfed.co.uk 
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Let’s Celebrate! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Autumn Term  
November  
29th Class 3 trip to Aylsham High School to watch their Christmas production 

 
December 
4th Nebula Tag-rugby tournament (more information to follow next week 
6th Flu jabs 
6th NPSAA cross-country race #3 at Eaton Park 
10th (Tues) Hainford Nativity Pre-school performance 9:30am 
11th (Wed) Hainford Nativity Performance (1:45pm at All Saints Church – Opposite the school) 
12th Hainford Nativity Performance 6:00pm at All Saints Church – Opposite the school) 
13th Christmas jumper day for Save the Children 
16th PTA school Christmas shop 
17th (Tues) School Christmas Lunch 
17th Rock Steady concert: Parent invited from 9am 
18th School Christmas party 1pm-3pm 
18th Final Day of Term 

8th 
November 

Star Award Winners Values Award 
Perseverance 

Class 1 Leo Martha 

Class 2 Thomas Willow 

Class 3 Megan Gabriel 

15th 
November 

Star Award Winners Values Award 
Perseverance 

Class 1 Poppy Isaac 

Class 2 Henry Oliver 

Class 3 Merryn Erin 

22nd 
November 

Star Award Winners Values Award 
Perseverance 

Class 1 Archie Michael 

Class 2 Joshua Pearl 

Class 3 Ethan Sienna 
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Christmas Holidays – School Closed to pupils December 19th to January 3rd 
 

January 2020 
6th Monday: School reopens for children 
24th Young Voices trip to the O2  

 
May 2020 
Throughout May KS1 assessments 
11th-15th Key Stage 2 (Yr6) SATs Week 

 
 

Thank you for all your support  
 

NG, P 


